

Welcome to the November edition of Rabbit Runaway Roundup, our quick monthly newsletter.

## **Vet Sponsorship Packs**

With an influx of rescued babies this spring, the next challenge is to have everyone vet-checked, de-sexed and micro chipped so they're ready for their future forever homes.

Buy a sponsorship pack and help out one of these cuddly bundles of joy —

A Vet Sponsorship Pack is \$145, it could make a great early Christmas gift!



At the moment we have the 9 tiny babies, 8 of Coco's & Coco herself, 7 of Angelina's bubs, 5 calendar boys, 3 bush buns, Darwin and Lola all on the waiting list (sounds a bit like a Christmas song I know). Sponsorship packs can be purchased via the website <a href="http://www.rabbitrunaway.org.au/how-you-can-help/">http://www.rabbitrunaway.org.au/how-you-can-help/</a>



#### **November Bunny Bee**

RRO held a Bunny Bee on Sunday 4th November, to catch up on some spring cleaning and maintenance around the orphanage.

A good day was had by all, there were helpers doing all sorts from cleaning to gardening to making our donation tins and even painting.

A big thanks to our volunteers who came out on

the day, and special thanks go to Kerry and Anna for making this great idea come to life.

### **Orphan of the Month**

Daisy (right) is a gentle, inquisitive lady with a gorgeous fawn-grey coloured coat. She is now de-sexed and ready and waiting for a new place to call home.

We have a number of lovely de-sexed lady-bunnies at the orphanage right now (Grace, Willow, Lulu, Alice and Tosca) as well as single boys and some bonded pairs, see the website <a href="http://www.rabbitrunaway.org.au/bunny-orphans/">http://www.rabbitrunaway.org.au/bunny-orphans/</a> for more details.



## **Calendar Update**

The 2013 calendars have been a huge success — we have already sold out of the first batch!

But never fear, another order has been placed so we are still accepting requests via the website: <a href="http://www.rabbitrunaway.org.au/">http://www.rabbitrunaway.org.au/</a>. Please allow a week or so for delivery.



# Baby Bunny Fundraiser: Naming Rights

We're up to our ears with baby bunnies right now and there's a chance for some of you out there to name a bub.

Anyone donating \$300 or more will have the honour of choosing a name for one little bun.

This amount will cover 2 vet checks, de-sex, microchip and vaccination.

There are the 9 tiny babies, now 3 weeks old, and also Coco's 8 babies to name, so get the thinking caps on and dig deep for these little ones! Donations

can be made via bank transfer or the 'donate' button on the <u>website</u>.

Bunny Education - See the links below for handy information about caring for your bun

Bunny Care Booklet | Responsible Bunny Ownership | Taking a New Bunny Home
The Bunny Diet | Bunnies as Indoor Pets | Companion Bunnies | When a Bunny Needs a Vet

Rabbit Run-Away Orphanage Inc - ABN 42 975 123 153 19 Stanley Street, Olinda VIC 3788, AUSTRALIA Phone: 1300 959 370 or (03) 9751 1229 or Mobile: 0402 111 055 Web: www.rabbitrunaway.org.au E-mail: info@rabbitrunaway.org.au



Click on the picture above for RRO Wine, and keep an eye on our website and Facebook page for other bunny merchandise you can buy. Proceeds go directly back to bunny care.